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I am writing to urge you to support HB 2977.  Oregon's species deserve our support 

and investment in protecting their habitats.   

 

I believe HB 2977 is a fair way to provide steady source of funds for ODFW.  As an 

Oregonian who travels frequently throughout our beautiful state, I have no hesitation 

in supporting this tax increase and do not feel it was deter others both inside or 

outside the state from visiting.  It is a small price to pay to preserve all that Oregon 

has to offer.  

 

Thanks for your consideration, 

Sarah 


